
CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
 
lerk's  Office 

Susan Galeczka, Deputy Clerk 

 
DATE: November 15, 2006 

TO: City Council Members 

RE: Dahline v City of RH 
 

Pursuant to Council’s discussion at the Closed Session held Wednesday, November 8, 
2006, Council is prepared to consider approval of the proposed Consent Judgment in 
the case of Dahline v the City of Rochester Hills.  This issue is scheduled for the 
November 29th Council meeting.   
 
According to Council’s Litigation Policy, Council is required to hold a public hearing on 
the proposed consent judgment in order to receive public comments about the proposed 
agreement.  Therefore, tonight, Council will need to adopt a resolution to set the Public 
Hearing regarding this issue for Wednesday, November 29th and direct the Clerk to 
properly notice the public hearing. 
 
Attached is a resolution for your consideration. 
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